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28.11.2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The end of the calendar year is fast approaching again filled with well wishing 

and the annual festivities. Following the success of our Winter Post Box in 

previous years, The Parents Association are delighted to let you know that we will 

be running this project again this year for the children. This Winter Post Box will 

be located in the school foyer.  

If your child wishes to give some Winter/Christmas cards to any of their friends 

in the school, they can post their cards in our Winter Post Box any day from 28th 

November until 21st December.  

All the cards will be collected and sorted by our school postmistresses on 21st 

December after school hours. Then on Tuesday, 22nd December, the last day of 

school, these cards will be delivered to the children. 

Please, ensure that the envelope has the name of the receiving child and their 

room number. 

If any parent has a concern that their child may feel left out if they do not receive 

a card, they are free to post a card themselves in order to eliminate this situation 

arising. 

The children always enjoy giving and receiving cards so we are sure this project 

will be a great success as it has been in previous years. Happy posting!! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Parents Association Committee 
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